
Dear Pro-Life Community Friends,
 
We are excited to invite you to a special evening with Archbishop Joseph Naumann and The
Culture Project on Wednesday, November 20th, from 5:30 pm to 7:00 pm. Please mark your
calendar for this meaningful event, where we will gather for a cocktail hour with appetizers,
hear inspiring stories from our missionaries, and share updates on the mission’s impact in our
community. This is a great opportunity to meet this year’s missionaries serving in the Archdiocese
of Kansas City. 
 
The event will be held in the Fr. Burrak room at Cure of Ars, 9401 Mission Road, Leawood,
providing a beautiful setting for us to come together and celebrate our shared commitment to
shaping the next generation.
 
The event program will feature Archbishop Joseph Naumann, insights from the Kansas City
missionaries, and perspectives from representatives of local parishes and schools. Greg
Schleppenbach, CEO of The Culture Project, will also share a few words to highlight our
ongoing efforts and future vision.
 
Please RSVP using this link so that you can be added to the headcount and receive more event
details: https://forms.gle/tAwvtX3tkCk9mXgV6
 
We look forward to sharing this special evening with you!
 
With gratitude for you,

Lisa Stover
Senior Philanthropy Advisor
The Culture Project
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